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August 12, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 29-92 RE: PROPOSED TECHNICAL
CORRECTIONS TO 20 PERCENT MANDATORY WITHHOLDING REQUIREMENT

Attached is a copy of the portion
of H.R. 11, as reported by the Senate Finance Committee, that contains technical
corrections to the pension-related provisions of the Unemployment Compensation
Amendments of 1992. (See Institute Memorandum to Pension Members No. 18-92,
Operations Members No. 24-92, and Transfer Agent Advisory Committee No. 33-92, dated
July 7, 1992.) The relevant portion of the Committee report is also attached. Please contact
the undersigned by Friday, August 21 if you have any comments on the proposed technical
corrections or additional suggestions for technical corrections. Kathy D. Ireland Associate
Counsel - Pension Attachments KDI:bmb
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